
We will be having a Valentines party onFeb 14th. Have your child dress in red orpink. 
Your welcome to bring valentines cardsfor the kids and/or treats. 

We will be closed Monday Feb 17th forthe Stat holiday, Family Day. 
We still have daycare sports available ifyou have friends or family looking forcare please let them know

If your child is showing any symptoms ofillness, please keep them at home to helpprevent the spread. If staff members getsick, we may have to temporarily close thecenter, which would inconvenienceeveryone.
To ensure a healthy environment for all,we will be assessing children at drop-off,and unfortunately, sick children will needto be turned away. We appreciate yourunderstanding and cooperation in keepingour daycare safe and operational foreveryone.
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